
----- Forwarded message ----- 
From: "annewalker@homelandgarden.com" <annewalker@homelandgarden.com> 
To: "Zellers, Ledell" <district2@cityofmadison.com>, "Rummel, Marsha" 
<district6@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: "mNABoard@marquette-neighborhood.org" <MNABoard@marquette-
neighborhood.org> 
Subject: Bird Safe Glass--Especially in the isthmus 
Date: Mon, Mar 25, 2019 11:38 AM 
 
Dear Alders 
 
I love the elegance of the proposed Archipelago Village on E. Washington.  I wanted to  
share how very important it is that bird safe glass is used, especially in an isthmus,  
between 2 lakes.  This is a bird rich environment.  As the City of Madison Comprehensive  
Plan says (paraphrased).....let's minimize bird strikes/bird mortality.  
 
Mr. Brink pledged to address the issue at the neighborhood Preservation and Planning  
meeting.  I look forward to a bird safe design. 
 
Respectfully 
 
Anne Walker 
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